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Re: SB 2137 The use of supplemental feed for hunting. 

 As a landowner in Mountrail, Bottineau and Renville Counties I support the use of supplemental feed for 

hunting. I am also a hunter and have a BS from UND in Fisheries and Wildlife Management. I strongly 

encourage the passing of this bill. Landowners that appreciate wildlife and their health can and do 

supplemental feeding for wildlife to help them in times of distress. As a landowner, I do everything I can 

to help create and maintain food, water and cover but supplemental feeding sometimes is exactly what 

they need.  I feel more strongly about this as a landowner than a hunter.  I believe that as a landowner I 

should be able to supplementally feed wildlife at my discretion regardless of hunting over or hunting 

near the supplemental feed. Please feel to reach out to me for any questions or discussion. 
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